
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 12th June 2024 

Hi Everyone,  

Welcome back to the final half term of the year! I hope everyone had a lovely break during the holidays and 

we are raring to go, having a wonderful summer term together!   

We held our World of Work Day today for our children in 

years 3 to 5 where we had lots of different people come to 

run workshops with our children to give them a taste into 

their world and their career. We hosted people from the 

police, Northern Gas, Film Making, prop making, engineering 

and construction! Such a varied set of careers for the children 

to see the journey into each career.   

Here are some photos…  

          

The summer term is a very busy final half term for us so I wanted to share 

some key dates ahead of time for your diaries: 

 

Key Dates  

Friday 4th of July – Non-uniform day for Rose Day Sweet treat tombola. 

Thursday 10th of July - Rose Day. 

Friday 11th of July - Class Lists and End of Year Reports sent home. 

Wednesday 16th of July - Shuffle up day & Meet the Teacher event.  

  



 

 

Safeguarding  

Ensuring our school's cybersecurity, and online child 

protection protocols is vital for keeping children and young 

people out of harm’s way. With computing now an integral 

part of what every school does, from the administrative level 

to computing lessons it is imperative that everyone, in our 

school is protected. At Crossflatts Primary school we use a robust filtering and monitoring system so that 

every key stroke on any device used in our school is monitored. Should any inappropriate words or 

sentences be typed into a search engine, document or email etc. I receive an alert and screen shot of the 

words, which have been typed, as a possible cause of concern. This ensures we can closely monitor all 

device usage in our school and be vigilant at all times of anything inappropriate or content which could be 

harmful to children. We have an extremely effective filtering system which blocks internet access to 

harmful sites and inappropriate content which doesn’t unreasonably impact teaching and learning or 

school administration. Of course as we also ensure as part of our curriculum that we teach our children 

how to assess and manage risk themselves when they are online.  

Friends of Crossflatts 

Our next in person meeting will be Friday 13th June. If you would like to attend please meet us at the 
school office at 9am. Our online Rose Day planning meetings will resume on Wednesday the 18th of June. If 
you would like to join email friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk for the zoom details or ask your year group 
rep.  
 
We are also planning an exciting fundraising event for the next academic year which will include a 
sponsorship opportunity for local businesses. If you have a local business and would be interested please 
contact us to discuss this further.  
 

It is set to be a very busy final six weeks of the year with lots of learning still to cover before we break up 

for the summer holidays! Only 31 school days remaining of this academic year, let’s make every single day 

count with excellent attendance. Full steam ahead!  

Best wishes  

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 
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